
Tim and Brad, 
 
I am sorry that I will be unable to attend the Plan Commission meeting on Monday, April 6, 
when the revised demolition definition will be considered. I'll be across the way in the Municipal 
Building chairing a meeting of the Arts Commission at which we're reviewing grant applications. 
 
Having followed this process over a couple of years, I support the changes that were recently 
worked out by the ad hoc subcommittee. I think they are a positive step forward in preserving 
viable housing and commercial building stock and protecting potentially historic buildings.  I 
appreciate the efforts of staff and the commission 
 
Michael Bridgeman 
106 S Franklin St. 
Madison  WI  53703 
 


